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Press Release- Sewer Line Smoke Test  
 

The Public Works Maintenance department will be conducting a sewer line smoke test on 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2024, at Patch Street and Wright Road from approximately 

8:00AM until 12:00PM.  

 

Please do not be alarmed if you see smoke in the area.  

 

 

 

 

 


